Good evening L & G.

My name is Ian Wilson and I am the General Manager Marketing for Vision Australia Foundation.

It is my pleasure to be your MC this evening.

Firstly welcome to our Annual Century Club dinner – the first to be held for Vision Australia Foundation.  We hold it as close as we can to the 10th day of the 10th month!

It is good to see you all here tonight.  We have 48 members of the Century Club and 15 who are life members.

Your membership of the Century Club goes towards making life for the residents at Elanora more pleasant and this year all donations and funds raised by Toni Lynch and the Elanora Fundraising Committee will go towards beautifying the BBQ and landscaping at the entrance.

Before we commence dinner I would like you to join me in showing our appreciation to our gifted pianist Ross Calia.  (Applause).

After the Entrée I will introduce our guest speaker.


Ladies and Gentlemen.

It is now my pleasure to introduce our guest speaker.  He is a highly qualified audiologist and prior to joining Vision Australia Foundation as our Director Education and Consultancies, ran a private practice and was our audiologist at Kooyong.

He is very involved in our consultancies in South East Asia so without further ado please give a warm Elanora welcome to Mr Rick Osborn.  Rick’s topic is ‘Developments in Vision Australia Education Services’.


Thank you Rick for giving us such an informative talk on the excellent work we are doing in SE Asia and in other parts of Australia.

We appreciate you joining us tonight and on behalf of the Century Club we would like you to accept this gift as a token of our appreciation.

It is now time for dinner to be served.


L & G.   I hope you enjoyed the dinner and the fabulous service.  Please thank our delightful waitresses Carolyn, Toni, Nicole and Maree.

Now for a short update on the activities of Vision Australia over the past 12 months.

In February we changed our name and the changeover has gone very smoothly with our doors very kindly donating more than ever before.

To maintain services this year we need to raise $4m.  Much of this comes from our donors some from our car raffles and events but the largest proportion comes from people remembering us in their wills.

Demand for services continues to grow and this year we will be setting up our radio station 3RPH in Shepparton and Albury.

We expect to provide services to more than 20,000 this year.

Projects completed are Elanora, Mt Eliza and Ballarat with Bendigo, Kooyong and Coburg soon to commence.

As I mentioned this year funds raised for Elanora will go towards the BBQ area and landscaping, posters on the wall show how it will look.

This year we have 19 new Century Club members only two are with us tonight.

It is my pleasure to present the badge of the Century Club to Mr Ed Cook (Applause).  Last year Ed set up a Trust with Vision Australia as the benefactor.

And to David Bramley a Senior Planned Giving Officer with Vision Australia.

Finally L & G, on your behalf I would like to thank our pianist Ross Calia for his magnificent piano playing and ask him to accept this small gift.  (Applause).

And now to the raffle draw.

1st Prize –
Hamper of cosmetics donated by Paul Kenny 


of Rob’s Pharmacy – Chadstone ($140.00)

2nd Prize – 
Microwave goods donated by Eve Lustig.




($80.00)

That does bring us to the end of our Century Club dinner.  Thank you for coming, see you all again next year.

Goodnight everybody.

